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12 August 2022 

 

 

Mark Burgess 

fyi-request-19924-01f33bf4@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-10546 

 

Dear Mark, 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 15 July 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

I'm requesting a list of the gps locations of all the NZTA (*not Police*) owned/operated safety 

cameras in the country. 

 

For the purpose of your query, we have considered Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency safety 

cameras to be those that are used to monitor traffic signals (red light cameras), speed or enforce 

speed limits. According to this classification, Waka Kotahi currently owns and operates a total of six 

safety cameras, all located within the Waterview Tunnel. Three cameras are in the same location in 

both the northbound and southbound tunnels. Waka Kotahi does not currently operate any red light 

cameras. 

 

As per your request, please find the below GPS coordinates for safety cameras owned and operated 

by Waka Kotahi. 

 Northbound Tunnel -36.885346, 174.703057 

 Southbound Tunnel -36.883773, 174.702938 

 

You may also be aware that Waka Kotahi is currently undertaking a trial of camera systems which can 

detect driver distraction. These cameras will be used at three different locations in Auckland but are 

not being utilised for any enforcement activity. You can read more about the trial at: 

www.nzta.govt.nz/media-releases/safety-camera-trial-to-detect-unsafe-mobile-phone-use/. 

 

In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed. 
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If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Mark Stables, Principal 

Adviser—Safe System Crash Investigation, by email to mark.stables@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Fabian Marsh 

Senior Manager Road Safety 


